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Dear parents/carers,

As part of our History Curriculum, we are inviting all year 3 children to come to school dressed as an ancient Greek. We will be learning all about the ancient Greek civilisation and want to launch our topic with hands on activities during the day. 

Children should come to school wearing their costumes on Wednesday 23rd April if you have any questions in the meantime, please contact your child's class teacher. 

We look forward to sharing this exciting day,

Best wishes
Year 3 team. 
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